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For Immediate Release 

PUMPKINS FOR KIDS 

Windsor, ON.   Twenty Pumpkins will be decorated and donated by Sandwich Secondary students 

to the Paediatric  floor of  Windsor Regional Hospital  for Halloween 

 

DATE:  Wednesday, October 30th, 2019 

TIME:  11:30am 

LOCATION:  Met Campus – Windsor Regional Hospital 

1995 Lens Avenue , First Floor East – Presentation Area 

 

For the past two years, students of Sandwich Secondary High School have been expressing their 

artistic talents by designing and decorating pumpkins for the kids in hospital at Halloween.  The 

pumpkins have been generously donated by Pepe’s Pumpkin Patch in LaSalle. 

 

“The students take pride in their designing of each pumpkin and enthusiastically look forward to 

donating them to the hospital,” said Stephanie Katt with Sandwich Secondary High School. 

 

Child Life Specialists will be handing the pumpkins out to the children in hospital on October 31st 

as part of our Halloween activities.  It is the mission of Child Life to assist children and families 

who are experiencing anxiety and stress while in hospital.   
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For further information contact: 

Gisele Seguin, Director, Windsor Regional Hospital Foundation 

519-987-3160 (cell) / gisele.seguin@wrh.on.ca  
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